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Hands-On Time Series Analysis with R Mar 25 2022 Build efficient forecasting models using traditional time series models
and machine learning algorithms. Key FeaturesPerform time series analysis and forecasting using R packages such as
Forecast and h2oDevelop models and find patterns to create visualizations using the TSstudio and plotly packagesMaster
statistics and implement time-series methods using examples mentionedBook Description Time series analysis is the art of
extracting meaningful insights from, and revealing patterns in, time series data using statistical and data
visualization approaches. These insights and patterns can then be utilized to explore past events and forecast future
values in the series. This book explores the basics of time series analysis with R and lays the foundations you need to
build forecasting models. You will learn how to preprocess raw time series data and clean and manipulate data with
packages such as stats, lubridate, xts, and zoo. You will analyze data and extract meaningful information from it using
both descriptive statistics and rich data visualization tools in R such as the TSstudio, plotly, and ggplot2 packages.
The later section of the book delves into traditional forecasting models such as time series linear regression,
exponential smoothing (Holt, Holt-Winter, and more) and Auto-Regressive Integrated Moving Average (ARIMA) models with
the stats and forecast packages. You'll also cover advanced time series regression models with machine learning
algorithms such as Random Forest and Gradient Boosting Machine using the h2o package. By the end of this book, you will
have the skills needed to explore your data, identify patterns, and build a forecasting model using various traditional
and machine learning methods. What you will learnVisualize time series data and derive better insightsExplore autocorrelation and master statistical techniquesUse time series analysis tools from the stats, TSstudio, and forecast
packagesExplore and identify seasonal and correlation patternsWork with different time series formats in RExplore time
series models such as ARIMA, Holt-Winters, and moreEvaluate high-performance forecasting solutionsWho this book is for
Hands-On Time Series Analysis with R is ideal for data analysts, data scientists, and all R developers who are looking
to perform time series analysis to predict outcomes effectively. A basic knowledge of statistics is required; some
knowledge in R is expected, but not mandatory.
Hands-On SAS for Data Analysis Jul 17 2021 Leverage the full potential of SAS to get unique, actionable insights from
your data Key FeaturesBuild enterprise-class data solutions using SAS and become well-versed in SAS programmingWork with
different data structures, and run SQL queries to manipulate your dataExplore essential concepts and techniques with
practical examples to confidently pass the SAS certification examBook Description SAS is one of the leading enterprise
tools in the world today when it comes to data management and analysis. It enables the fast and easy processing of data
and helps you gain valuable business insights for effective decision-making. This book will serve as a comprehensive
guide that will prepare you for the SAS certification exam. After a quick overview of the SAS architecture and
components, the book will take you through the different approaches to importing and reading data from different sources
using SAS. You will then cover SAS Base and 4GL, understanding data management and analysis, along with exploring SAS
functions for data manipulation and transformation. Next, you'll discover SQL procedures and get up to speed on creating
and validating queries. In the concluding chapters, you'll learn all about data visualization, right from creating bar
charts and sample geographic maps through to assigning patterns and formats. In addition to this, the book will focus on
macro programming and its advanced aspects. By the end of this book, you will be well versed in SAS programming and have
the skills you need to easily handle and manage your data-related problems in SAS. What you will learnExplore a variety
of SAS modules and packages for efficient data analysisUse SAS 4GL functions to manipulate, merge, sort, and transform
dataGain useful insights into advanced PROC SQL options in SAS to interact with dataGet to grips with SAS Macro and
define your own macros to share dataDiscover the different graphical libraries to shape and visualize data withApply the
SAS Output Delivery System to prepare detailed reportsWho this book is for Budding or experienced data professionals who
want to get started with SAS will benefit from this book. Those looking to prepare for the SAS certification exam will
also find this book to be a useful resource. Some understanding of basic data management concepts will help you get the
most out of this book.
Hands-On Machine Learning with Microsoft Excel 2019 Mar 13 2021 A practical guide to getting the most out of Excel,
using it for data preparation, applying machine learning models (including cloud services) and understanding the outcome
of the data analysis. Key FeaturesUse Microsoft's product Excel to build advanced forecasting models using varied

examples Cover range of machine learning tasks such as data mining, data analytics, smart visualization, and more Derive
data-driven techniques using Excel plugins and APIs without much code required Book Description We have made huge
progress in teaching computers to perform difficult tasks, especially those that are repetitive and time-consuming for
humans. Excel users, of all levels, can feel left behind by this innovation wave. The truth is that a large amount of
the work needed to develop and use a machine learning model can be done in Excel. The book starts by giving a general
introduction to machine learning, making every concept clear and understandable. Then, it shows every step of a machine
learning project, from data collection, reading from different data sources, developing models, and visualizing the
results using Excel features and offerings. In every chapter, there are several examples and hands-on exercises that
will show the reader how to combine Excel functions, add-ins, and connections to databases and to cloud services to
reach the desired goal: building a full data analysis flow. Different machine learning models are shown, tailored to the
type of data to be analyzed. At the end of the book, the reader is presented with some advanced use cases using
Automated Machine Learning, and artificial neural network, which simplifies the analysis task and represents the future
of machine learning. What you will learnUse Excel to preview and cleanse datasetsUnderstand correlations between
variables and optimize the input to machine learning modelsUse and evaluate different machine learning models from
ExcelUnderstand the use of different visualizationsLearn the basic concepts and calculations to understand how
artificial neural networks workLearn how to connect Excel to the Microsoft Azure cloudGet beyond proof of concepts and
build fully functional data analysis flowsWho this book is for This book is for data analysis, machine learning
enthusiasts, project managers, and someone who doesn't want to code much for performing core tasks of machine learning.
Each example will help you perform end-to-end smart analytics. Working knowledge of Excel is required.
Practical Malware Analysis Sep 30 2022 Malware analysis is big business, and attacks can cost a company dearly. When
malware breaches your defenses, you need to act quickly to cure current infections and prevent future ones from
occurring. For those who want to stay ahead of the latest malware, Practical Malware Analysis will teach you the tools
and techniques used by professional analysts. With this book as your guide, you'll be able to safely analyze, debug, and
disassemble any malicious software that comes your way. You'll learn how to: –Set up a safe virtual environment to
analyze malware –Quickly extract network signatures and host-based indicators –Use key analysis tools like IDA Pro,
OllyDbg, and WinDbg –Overcome malware tricks like obfuscation, anti-disassembly, anti-debugging, and anti-virtual
machine techniques –Use your newfound knowledge of Windows internals for malware analysis –Develop a methodology for
unpacking malware and get practical experience with five of the most popular packers –Analyze special cases of malware
with shellcode, C++, and 64-bit code Hands-on labs throughout the book challenge you to practice and synthesize your
skills as you dissect real malware samples, and pages of detailed dissections offer an over-the-shoulder look at how the
pros do it. You'll learn how to crack open malware to see how it really works, determine what damage it has done,
thoroughly clean your network, and ensure that the malware never comes back. Malware analysis is a cat-and-mouse game
with rules that are constantly changing, so make sure you have the fundamentals. Whether you're tasked with securing one
network or a thousand networks, or you're making a living as a malware analyst, you'll find what you need to succeed in
Practical Malware Analysis.
Hands-On Data Analysis with Pandas - Second Edition Jul 29 2022 Get to grips with pandas - a fast, versatile, and highperformance Python library for data discovery, data manipulation, data preparation, and handling data for analytical
tasks Key Features: Perform efficient data analysis and manipulation tasks using pandas 1.x Apply pandas to different
real-world domains with the help of step-by-step examples Become well-versed in using pandas as an effective data
exploration tool Book Description: Data analysis has become an essential skill in a variety of domains where knowing how
to work with data and extract insights can generate significant value. Hands-On Data Analysis with Pandas will show you
how to analyze your data, get started with machine learning, and work effectively with the Python libraries often used
for data science, such as pandas, NumPy, matplotlib, seaborn, and scikit-learn. Using real-world datasets, you will
learn how to use the pandas library to perform data wrangling to reshape, clean, and aggregate your data. Then, you will
learn how to conduct exploratory data analysis by calculating summary statistics and visualizing the data to find
patterns. In the concluding chapters, you will explore some applications of anomaly detection, regression, clustering,
and classification using scikit-learn to make predictions based on past data. This updated edition will equip you with
the skills you need to use pandas 1.x to efficiently perform various data manipulation tasks, reliably reproduce
analyses, and visualize your data for effective decision making-valuable knowledge that can be applied across multiple
domains. What You Will Learn: Understand how data analysts and scientists gather and analyze data Perform data analysis
and data wrangling using Python Combine, group, and aggregate data from multiple sources Create data visualizations with
pandas, matplotlib, and seaborn Apply machine learning algorithms to identify patterns and make predictions Use Python
data science libraries to analyze real-world datasets Solve common data representation and analysis problems using
pandas Build Python scripts, modules, and packages for reusable analysis code Who this book is for: This book is for
data science beginners, data analysts, and Python developers who want to explore each stage of data analysis and
scientific computing using a wide range of datasets. You'll also find this book useful if you are a data scientist
looking to implement pandas in your machine learning workflow. Working knowledge of the Python programming language will
assist with understanding the key concepts covered in this book; however, a Python crash-course tutorial is provided in
the code bundle for anyone who needs a refresher.
Hands-On Data Analysis with NumPy and Pandas Dec 30 2019 Get to grips with the most popular Python packages that make
data analysis possible Key Features Explore the tools you need to become a data analyst Discover practical examples to
help you grasp data processing concepts Walk through hierarchical indexing and grouping for data analysis Book
Description Python, a multi-paradigm programming language, has become the language of choice for data scientists for
visualization, data analysis, and machine learning. Hands-On Data Analysis with NumPy and Pandas starts by guiding you
in setting up the right environment for data analysis with Python, along with helping you install the correct Python
distribution. In addition to this, you will work with the Jupyter notebook and set up a database. Once you have covered
Jupyter, you will dig deep into Python's NumPy package, a powerful extension with advanced mathematical functions. You
will then move on to creating NumPy arrays and employing different array methods and functions. You will explore
Python's pandas extension which will help you get to grips with data mining and learn to subset your data. Last but not
the least you will grasp how to manage your datasets by sorting and ranking them. By the end of this book, you will have
learned to index and group your data for sophisticated data analysis and manipulation. What you will learn Understand
how to install and manage Anaconda Read, sort, and map data using NumPy and pandas Find out how to create and slice data
arrays using NumPy Discover how to subset your DataFrames using pandas Handle missing data in a pandas DataFrame Explore
hierarchical indexing and plotting with pandas Who this book is for Hands-On Data Analysis with NumPy and Pandas is for
you if you are a Python developer and want to take your first steps into the world of data analysis. No previous
experience of data analysis is required to enjoy this book.
An Introduction to Data Analysis in R May 03 2020 This textbook offers an easy-to-follow, practical guide to modern
data analysis using the programming language R. The chapters cover topics such as the fundamentals of programming in R,
data collection and preprocessing, including web scraping, data visualization, and statistical methods, including

multivariate analysis, and feature exercises at the end of each section. The text requires only basic statistics skills,
as it strikes a balance between statistical and mathematical understanding and implementation in R, with a special
emphasis on reproducible examples and real-world applications. This textbook is primarily intended for undergraduate
students of mathematics, statistics, physics, economics, finance and business who are pursuing a career in data
analytics. It will be equally valuable for master students of data science and industry professionals who want to
conduct data analyses.
Hands-On Dark Web Analysis Nov 08 2020 Understanding the concept Dark Web and Dark Net to utilize it for effective
cybersecurity Key Features Understand the concept of Dark Net and Deep Web Use Tor to extract data and maintain
anonymity Develop a security framework using Deep web evidences Book Description The overall world wide web is divided
into three main areas - the Surface Web, the Deep Web, and the Dark Web. The Deep Web and Dark Web are the two areas
which are not accessible through standard search engines or browsers. It becomes extremely important for security
professionals to have control over these areas to analyze the security of your organization. This book will initially
introduce you to the concept of the Deep Web and the Dark Web and their significance in the security sector. Then we
will deep dive into installing operating systems and Tor Browser for privacy, security and anonymity while accessing
them. During the course of the book, we will also share some best practices which will be useful in using the tools for
best effect. By the end of this book, you will have hands-on experience working with the Deep Web and the Dark Web for
security analysis What you will learn Access the Deep Web and the Dark Web Learn to search and find information in the
Dark Web Protect yourself while browsing the Dark Web Understand what the Deep Web and Dark Web are Learn what
information you can gather, and how Who this book is for This book is targeted towards security professionals, security
analyst, or any stakeholder interested in learning the concept of deep web and dark net. No prior knowledge on Deep Web
and Dark Net is required
Hands-On Data Analysis with Pandas Nov 01 2022
Hands-on Data Analysis and Visualization with Pandas May 15 2021 Learn how to use JupyterLab, Numpy, pandas, Scipy,
Matplotlib, and Seaborn for Data science KEY FEATURES ● Get familiar with different inbuilt Data structures, Functional
programming, and Datetime objects. ● Handling heavy Datasets to optimize the data types for memory management, reading
files in chunks, dask, and modin pandas. ● Time-series analysis to find trends, seasonality, and cyclic components. ●
Seaborn to build aesthetic plots with high-level interfaces and customized themes. ● Exploratory data analysis with realtime datasets to maximize the insights about data. DESCRIPTION The book will start with quick introductions to Python
and its ecosystem libraries for data science such as JupyterLab, Numpy, Pandas, SciPy, Matplotlib, and Seaborn. This
book will help in learning python data structures and essential concepts such as Functions, Lambdas, List
comprehensions, Datetime objects, etc. required for data engineering. It also covers an in-depth understanding of Python
data science packages where JupyterLab used as an IDE for writing, documenting, and executing the python code, Numpy
used for computation of numerical operations, Pandas for cleaning and reorganizing the data, handling large datasets and
merging the dataframes to get meaningful insights. You will go through the statistics to understand the relation between
the variables using SciPy and building visualization charts using Matplotllib and Seaborn libraries. WHAT WILL YOU LEARN
● Learn about Python data containers, their methods, and attributes. ● Learn Numpy arrays for the computation of
numerical data. ● Learn Pandas data structures, DataFrames, and Series. ● Learn statistics measures of central tendency,
central limit theorem, confidence intervals, and hypothesis testing. ● A brief understanding of visualization, control,
and draw different inbuilt charts to extract important variables, detect outliers, and anomalies using Matplotlib and
Seaborn. WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR This book is for anyone who wants to use Python for Data Analysis and Visualization. This
book is for novices as well as experienced readers with working knowledge of the pandas library. Basic knowledge of
Python is a must. TABLE OF CONTENTS 1. Introduction to Data Analysis 2. Jupyter lab 3. Python overview 4. Introduction
to Numpy 5. Introduction to Pandas 6. Data Analysis 7. Time-Series Analysis 8. Introduction to Statistics 9. Matplotlib
10. Seaborn 11. Exploratory Data Analysis
Doing Meta-Analysis with R Apr 13 2021 Doing Meta-Analysis with R: A Hands-On Guide serves as an accessible
introduction on how meta-analyses can be conducted in R. Essential steps for meta-analysis are covered, including
calculation and pooling of outcome measures, forest plots, heterogeneity diagnostics, subgroup analyses, metaregression, methods to control for publication bias, risk of bias assessments and plotting tools. Advanced but highly
relevant topics such as network meta-analysis, multi-three-level meta-analyses, Bayesian meta-analysis approaches and
SEM meta-analysis are also covered. A companion R package, dmetar, is introduced at the beginning of the guide. It
contains data sets and several helper functions for the meta and metafor package used in the guide. The programming and
statistical background covered in the book are kept at a non-expert level, making the book widely accessible. Features •
Contains two introductory chapters on how to set up an R environment and do basic imports/manipulations of meta-analysis
data, including exercises • Describes statistical concepts clearly and concisely before applying them in R • Includes
step-by-step guidance through the coding required to perform meta-analyses, and a companion R package for the book
Hands-On Data Analysis with Scala Feb 21 2022 Master scala's advanced techniques to solve real-world problems in data
analysis and gain valuable insights from your data Key FeaturesA beginner's guide for performing data analysis loaded
with numerous rich, practical examplesAccess to popular Scala libraries such as Breeze, Saddle for efficient data
manipulation and exploratory analysisDevelop applications in Scala for real-time analysis and machine learning in Apache
SparkBook Description Efficient business decisions with an accurate sense of business data helps in delivering better
performance across products and services. This book helps you to leverage the popular Scala libraries and tools for
performing core data analysis tasks with ease. The book begins with a quick overview of the building blocks of a
standard data analysis process. You will learn to perform basic tasks like Extraction, Staging, Validation, Cleaning,
and Shaping of datasets. You will later deep dive into the data exploration and visualization areas of the data analysis
life cycle. You will make use of popular Scala libraries like Saddle, Breeze, Vegas, and PredictionIO for processing
your datasets. You will learn statistical methods for deriving meaningful insights from data. You will also learn to
create applications for Apache Spark 2.x on complex data analysis, in real-time. You will discover traditional machine
learning techniques for doing data analysis. Furthermore, you will also be introduced to neural networks and deep
learning from a data analysis standpoint. By the end of this book, you will be capable of handling large sets of
structured and unstructured data, perform exploratory analysis, and building efficient Scala applications for
discovering and delivering insights What you will learnTechniques to determine the validity and confidence level of
dataApply quartiles and n-tiles to datasets to see how data is distributed into many bucketsCreate data pipelines that
combine multiple data lifecycle stepsUse built-in features to gain a deeper understanding of the dataApply Lasso
regression analysis method to your dataCompare Apache Spark API with traditional Apache Spark data analysisWho this book
is for If you are a data scientist or a data analyst who wants to learn how to perform data analysis using Scala, this
book is for you. All you need is knowledge of the basic fundamentals of Scala programming.
Hands-On Data Analysis in R for Finance Oct 20 2021 The subject of this textbook is to act as an introduction to data
science / data analysis applied to finance, using R and its most recent and freely available extension libraries. The
targeted academic level is undergrad students with a major in data science and/or finance and graduate students, and of

course practitioners or professionals who need a desk reference. • Assumes no prior knowledge of R; • The content has
been tested in actual university classes; • Makes the reader proficient in advanced methods such as machine learning,
time series analysis, principal component analysis and more; • Gives comprehensive and detailed explanations on how to
use the most recent and free resources, such as financial and statistics libraries or open database on the internet.
Hands-On Data Analysis with Pandas Aug 30 2022 Get to grips with pandas by working with real datasets and master data
discovery, data manipulation, data preparation, and handling data for analytical tasks Key FeaturesPerform efficient
data analysis and manipulation tasks using pandas 1.xApply pandas to different real-world domains with the help of stepby-step examplesMake the most of pandas as an effective data exploration toolBook Description Extracting valuable
business insights is no longer a 'nice-to-have', but an essential skill for anyone who handles data in their enterprise.
Hands-On Data Analysis with Pandas is here to help beginners and those who are migrating their skills into data science
get up to speed in no time. This book will show you how to analyze your data, get started with machine learning, and
work effectively with the Python libraries often used for data science, such as pandas, NumPy, matplotlib, seaborn, and
scikit-learn. Using real-world datasets, you will learn how to use the pandas library to perform data wrangling to
reshape, clean, and aggregate your data. Then, you will learn how to conduct exploratory data analysis by calculating
summary statistics and visualizing the data to find patterns. In the concluding chapters, you will explore some
applications of anomaly detection, regression, clustering, and classification using scikit-learn to make predictions
based on past data. This updated edition will equip you with the skills you need to use pandas 1.x to efficiently
perform various data manipulation tasks, reliably reproduce analyses, and visualize your data for effective decision
making – valuable knowledge that can be applied across multiple domains. What you will learnUnderstand how data analysts
and scientists gather and analyze dataPerform data analysis and data wrangling using PythonCombine, group, and aggregate
data from multiple sourcesCreate data visualizations with pandas, matplotlib, and seabornApply machine learning
algorithms to identify patterns and make predictionsUse Python data science libraries to analyze real-world
datasetsSolve common data representation and analysis problems using pandasBuild Python scripts, modules, and packages
for reusable analysis codeWho this book is for This book is for data science beginners, data analysts, and Python
developers who want to explore each stage of data analysis and scientific computing using a wide range of datasets. Data
scientists looking to implement pandas in their machine learning workflow will also find plenty of valuable know-how as
they progress. You'll find it easier to follow along with this book if you have a working knowledge of the Python
programming language, but a Python crash-course tutorial is provided in the code bundle for anyone who needs a
refresher.
Machine Learning in Python Nov 28 2019 Are you excited about Artificial Intelligence and want to get started?Are you
excited about Machine Learning and want to learn how to implement in Python? The book below is the answer. Given the
large amounts of data we use everyday; whether it is in the web, supermarkets, social media etc. analysis of data has
become integral to our daily life. The ability to do so effectively can propel your career or business to great heights.
Machine Learning is the most effective data analysis tool. While it is a complex topic, it can be broken down into
simpler steps, as show in this book. We are using Python, which is a great programming language for beginners. Python is
a great language that is commonly used with Machine Learning. Python is used extensively in Mathematics, Gaming and
Graphic Design. It is fast to develop and prototype. It is web capable, meaning that we can use Python to gather web
data. It is adaptable, and has great community of users. Here's What's Included In This Book: What is Machine
Learning?Why use Python?Regression Analysis using Python with an exampleClustering Analysis using Python with an
exampleImplementing an Artificial Neural NetworkBackpropagation90 Day Plan to Learn and Implement Machine
LearningConclusion
Hands-On SQL Server 2019 Analysis Services Nov 20 2021 Get up to speed with the new features added to Microsoft SQL
Server 2019 Analysis Services and create models to support your business Key FeaturesExplore tips and tricks to design,
develop, and optimize end-to-end data analytics solutions using Microsoft's technologiesLearn tabular modeling and multidimensional cube design development using real-world examplesImplement Analysis Services to help you make productive
business decisionsBook Description SQL Server Analysis Services (SSAS) continues to be a leading enterprise-scale
toolset, enabling customers to deliver data and analytics across large datasets with great performance. This book will
help you understand MS SQL Server 2019’s new features and improvements, especially when it comes to SSAS. First, you’ll
cover a quick overview of SQL Server 2019, learn how to choose the right analytical model to use, and understand their
key differences. You’ll then explore how to create a multi-dimensional model with SSAS and expand on that model with
MDX. Next, you’ll create and deploy a tabular model using Microsoft Visual Studio and Management Studio. You'll learn
when and how to use both tabular and multi-dimensional model types, how to deploy and configure your servers to support
them, and design principles that are relevant to each model. The book comes packed with tips and tricks to build
measures, optimize your design, and interact with models using Excel and Power BI. All this will help you visualize data
to gain useful insights and make better decisions. Finally, you’ll discover practices and tools for securing and
maintaining your models once they are deployed. By the end of this MS SQL Server book, you’ll be able to choose the
right model and build and deploy it to support the analytical needs of your business. What you will learnDetermine the
best analytical model using SSASCover the core aspects involved in MDX, including writing your first queryImplement
calculated tables and calculation groups (new in version 2019) in DAXCreate and deploy tabular and multi-dimensional
models on SQL 2019Connect and create data visualizations using Excel and Power BIImplement row-level and other data
security methods with tabular and multi-dimensional modelsExplore essential concepts and techniques to scale, manage,
and optimize your SSAS solutionsWho this book is for This Microsoft SQL Server book is for BI professionals and data
analysts who are looking for a practical guide to creating and maintaining tabular and multi-dimensional models using
SQL Server 2019 Analysis Services. A basic working knowledge of BI solutions such as Power BI and database querying is
required.
Doing Meta-analysis with R Jul 05 2020 This book serves as an accessible introduction into how meta-analyses can be
conducted in R. Essential steps for meta-analysis are covered, including pooling of outcome measures, forest plots,
heterogeneity diagnostics, subgroup analyses, meta-regression, methods to control for publication bias, risk of bias
assessments and plotting tools. Advanced, but highly relevant topics such as network meta-analysis, multi-/three-level
meta-analyses, Bayesian meta-analysis approaches, SEM meta-analysis are also covered. A companion R package, dmetar, is
introduced in the beginning of the guide. It contains data sets and several helper functions for the meta and metafor
package used in the guide. The programming and statistical background covered in the book are kept at a non-expert
level, making the book widely accessible. Key Features: - Contains two introductory chapters on how to set up an R
environment and do basic imports/manipulation of meta-analysis data, including exercises. - Describes statistical
concepts clearly and concisely before applying them in R. - Includes step-by-step guidance through the coding required
to perform meta-analyses, and a companion R package for the book.
Hands-on Signal Analysis with Python Apr 25 2022 This book provides the tools for analyzing data in Python: different
types of filters are introduced and explained, such as FIR-, IIR- and morphological filters, as well as their
application to one- and two-dimensional data. The required mathematics are kept to a minimum, and numerous examples and

working Python programs are included for a quick start. The goal of the book is to enable also novice users to choose
appropriate methods and to complete real-world tasks such as differentiation, integration, and smoothing of time series,
or simple edge detection in images. An introductory section provides help and tips for getting Python installed and
configured on your computer. More advanced chapters provide a practical introduction to the Fourier transform and its
applications such as sound processing, as well as to the solution of equations of motion with the Laplace transform. A
brief excursion into machine learning shows the powerful tools that are available with Python. This book also provides
tips for an efficient programming work flow: from the use of a debugger for finding mistakes, code-versioning with git
to avoid the loss of working programs, to the construction of graphical user interfaces (GUIs) for the visualization of
data. Working, well-documented Python solutions are included for all exercises, and IPython/Jupyter notebooks provide
additional help to get people started and outlooks for the interested reader.
Hands-On Data Analysis in R for Finance Jun 03 2020 "The subject of this textbook is to act as an introduction to data
science / data analysis applied to finance, using R and its most recent and freely available extension libraries. The
targeted academic level is undergrad students with a major in data science and/or finance and graduate students, and of
course practitioners /professionals who need a desk reference. Assumes no prior knowledge of R; The content has been
tested in actual university classes; Makes the reader proficient in advanced methods such as machine learning, time
series analysis, principal component analysis and more; Gives comprehensive and detailed explanations on how to use the
most recent and free resources, such as financial and statistics libraries or open database on the internet"-Hands-On Programming with R Dec 10 2020 Learn how to program by diving into the R language, and then use your newfound
skills to solve practical data science problems. With this book, you’ll learn how to load data, assemble and disassemble
data objects, navigate R’s environment system, write your own functions, and use all of R’s programming tools. RStudio
Master Instructor Garrett Grolemund not only teaches you how to program, but also shows you how to get more from R than
just visualizing and modeling data. You’ll gain valuable programming skills and support your work as a data scientist at
the same time. Work hands-on with three practical data analysis projects based on casino games Store, retrieve, and
change data values in your computer’s memory Write programs and simulations that outperform those written by typical R
users Use R programming tools such as if else statements, for loops, and S3 classes Learn how to write lightning-fast
vectorized R code Take advantage of R’s package system and debugging tools Practice and apply R programming concepts as
you learn them
Hands-On Exploratory Data Analysis with R May 27 2022 Learn exploratory data analysis concepts using powerful R
packages to enhance your R data analysis skills Key FeaturesSpeed up your data analysis projects using powerful R
packages and techniquesCreate multiple hands-on data analysis projects using real-world dataDiscover and practice
graphical exploratory analysis techniques across domainsBook Description Hands-On Exploratory Data Analysis with R will
help you build not just a foundation but also expertise in the elementary ways to analyze data. You will learn how to
understand your data and summarize its main characteristics. You'll also uncover the structure of your data, and you'll
learn graphical and numerical techniques using the R language. This book covers the entire exploratory data analysis
(EDA) process—data collection, generating statistics, distribution, and invalidating the hypothesis. As you progress
through the book, you will learn how to set up a data analysis environment with tools such as ggplot2, knitr, and R
Markdown, using tools such as DOE Scatter Plot and SML2010 for multifactor, optimization, and regression data problems.
By the end of this book, you will be able to successfully carry out a preliminary investigation on any dataset, identify
hidden insights, and present your results in a business context. What you will learnLearn powerful R techniques to speed
up your data analysis projectsImport, clean, and explore data using powerful R packagesPractice graphical exploratory
analysis techniquesCreate informative data analysis reports using ggplot2Identify and clean missing and erroneous
dataExplore data analysis techniques to analyze multi-factor datasetsWho this book is for Hands-On Exploratory Data
Analysis with R is for data enthusiasts who want to build a strong foundation for data analysis. If you are a data
analyst, data engineer, software engineer, or product manager, this book will sharpen your skills in the complete
workflow of exploratory data analysis.
Pandas Hands-on Jan 11 2021 The goal of this hands-on book is to teach you, the reader, the ins and outs of data
manipulation and analytics using Pandas. It introduces comprehensive and in-depth data analytics techniques with Pandas,
and helps you quickly master data manipulation and analytical skills, whether you are new to Python or an experience
data scientist using other languages. Throughout this book, three small, carefully designed data sets are used to
explain all of Pandas' functions. At the end, a detailed use case is provided to demonstrate how Pandas works with
Python in real-life applications.If you are new to data analytics, you will find that this book explains complex
concepts in a simple yet effective way, assisted with visual explanations. As for those who are experienced data
engineers or data scientists, this book will be your best friend when working on projects requiring Pandas. In short,
this book is for everyone, regardless of skill level.
Hands-On Exploratory Data Analysis with Python Feb 09 2021 Discover techniques to summarize the characteristics of your
data using PyPlot, NumPy, SciPy, and pandas Key Features Understand the fundamental concepts of exploratory data
analysis using Python Find missing values in your data and identify the correlation between different variables Practice
graphical exploratory analysis techniques using Matplotlib and the Seaborn Python package Book Description Exploratory
Data Analysis (EDA) is an approach to data analysis that involves the application of diverse techniques to gain insights
into a dataset. This book will help you gain practical knowledge of the main pillars of EDA - data cleaning, data
preparation, data exploration, and data visualization. You'll start by performing EDA using open source datasets and
perform simple to advanced analyses to turn data into meaningful insights. You'll then learn various descriptive
statistical techniques to describe the basic characteristics of data and progress to performing EDA on time-series data.
As you advance, you'll learn how to implement EDA techniques for model development and evaluation and build predictive
models to visualize results. Using Python for data analysis, you'll work with real-world datasets, understand data,
summarize its characteristics, and visualize it for business intelligence. By the end of this EDA book, you'll have
developed the skills required to carry out a preliminary investigation on any dataset, yield insights into data, present
your results with visual aids, and build a model that correctly predicts future outcomes. What you will learn Import,
clean, and explore data to perform preliminary analysis using powerful Python packages Identify and transform erroneous
data using different data wrangling techniques Explore the use of multiple regression to describe non-linear
relationships Discover hypothesis testing and explore techniques of time-series analysis Understand and interpret
results obtained from graphical analysis Build, train, and optimize predictive models to estimate results Perform
complex EDA techniques on open source datasets Who this book is for This EDA book is for anyone interested in data
analysis, especially students, statisticians, data analysts, and data scientists. The practical concepts presented in
this book can be applied in various disciplines to enhance decision-making processes with data analysis and synthesis.
Fundamental knowledge of Python programming and statistical concepts is all you need to get started with this book.
Hands-On Dark Web Analysis Sep 18 2021 Understanding the concept Dark Web and Dark Net to utilize it for effective
cybersecurity Key Features Understand the concept of Dark Net and Deep Web Use Tor to extract data and maintain
anonymity Develop a security framework using Deep web evidences Book Description The overall world wide web is divided

into three main areas - the Surface Web, the Deep Web, and the Dark Web. The Deep Web and Dark Web are the two areas
which are not accessible through standard search engines or browsers. It becomes extremely important for security
professionals to have control over these areas to analyze the security of your organization. This book will initially
introduce you to the concept of the Deep Web and the Dark Web and their significance in the security sector. Then we
will deep dive into installing operating systems and Tor Browser for privacy, security and anonymity while accessing
them. During the course of the book, we will also share some best practices which will be useful in using the tools for
best effect. By the end of this book, you will have hands-on experience working with the Deep Web and the Dark Web for
security analysis What you will learn Access the Deep Web and the Dark Web Learn to search and find information in the
Dark Web Protect yourself while browsing the Dark Web Understand what the Deep Web and Dark Web are Learn what
information you can gather, and how Who this book is for This book is targeted towards security professionals, security
analyst, or any stakeholder interested in learning the concept of deep web and dark net. No prior knowledge on Deep Web
and Dark Net is required
Hands-On Exploratory Data Analysis with Python Jan 23 2022 Discover techniques to summarize the characteristics of your
data using PyPlot, NumPy, SciPy, and pandas Key FeaturesUnderstand the fundamental concepts of exploratory data analysis
using PythonFind missing values in your data and identify the correlation between different variablesPractice graphical
exploratory analysis techniques using Matplotlib and the Seaborn Python packageBook Description Exploratory Data
Analysis (EDA) is an approach to data analysis that involves the application of diverse techniques to gain insights into
a dataset. This book will help you gain practical knowledge of the main pillars of EDA - data cleaning, data
preparation, data exploration, and data visualization. You’ll start by performing EDA using open source datasets and
perform simple to advanced analyses to turn data into meaningful insights. You’ll then learn various descriptive
statistical techniques to describe the basic characteristics of data and progress to performing EDA on time-series data.
As you advance, you’ll learn how to implement EDA techniques for model development and evaluation and build predictive
models to visualize results. Using Python for data analysis, you’ll work with real-world datasets, understand data,
summarize its characteristics, and visualize it for business intelligence. By the end of this EDA book, you’ll have
developed the skills required to carry out a preliminary investigation on any dataset, yield insights into data, present
your results with visual aids, and build a model that correctly predicts future outcomes. What you will learnImport,
clean, and explore data to perform preliminary analysis using powerful Python packagesIdentify and transform erroneous
data using different data wrangling techniquesExplore the use of multiple regression to describe non-linear
relationshipsDiscover hypothesis testing and explore techniques of time-series analysisUnderstand and interpret results
obtained from graphical analysisBuild, train, and optimize predictive models to estimate resultsPerform complex EDA
techniques on open source datasetsWho this book is for This EDA book is for anyone interested in data analysis,
especially students, statisticians, data analysts, and data scientists. The practical concepts presented in this book
can be applied in various disciplines to enhance decision-making processes with data analysis and synthesis. Fundamental
knowledge of Python programming and statistical concepts is all you need to get started with this book.
Data Analysis with Open Source Tools Apr 01 2020 Collecting data is relatively easy, but turning raw information into
something useful requires that you know how to extract precisely what you need. With this insightful book, intermediate
to experienced programmers interested in data analysis will learn techniques for working with data in a business
environment. You'll learn how to look at data to discover what it contains, how to capture those ideas in conceptual
models, and then feed your understanding back into the organization through business plans, metrics dashboards, and
other applications. Along the way, you'll experiment with concepts through hands-on workshops at the end of each
chapter. Above all, you'll learn how to think about the results you want to achieve -- rather than rely on tools to
think for you. Use graphics to describe data with one, two, or dozens of variables Develop conceptual models using backof-the-envelope calculations, as well asscaling and probability arguments Mine data with computationally intensive
methods such as simulation and clustering Make your conclusions understandable through reports, dashboards, and other
metrics programs Understand financial calculations, including the time-value of money Use dimensionality reduction
techniques or predictive analytics to conquer challenging data analysis situations Become familiar with different open
source programming environments for data analysis "Finally, a concise reference for understanding how to conquer piles
of data."--Austin King, Senior Web Developer, Mozilla "An indispensable text for aspiring data scientists."--Michael E.
Driscoll, CEO/Founder, Dataspora
Hands on Data Science for Biologists Using Python Aug 25 2019 Hands-on Data Science for Biologists using Python has
been conceptualized to address the massive data handling needs of modern-day biologists. With the advent of high
throughput technologies and consequent availability of omics data, biological science has become a data-intensive field.
This hands-on textbook has been written with the inception of easing data analysis by providing an interactive, problembased instructional approach in Python programming language. The book starts with an introduction to Python and steadily
delves into scrupulous techniques of data handling, preprocessing, and visualization. The book concludes with machine
learning algorithms and their applications in biological data science. Each topic has an intuitive explanation of
concepts and is accompanied with biological examples. Features of this book: The book contains standard templates for
data analysis using Python, suitable for beginners as well as advanced learners. This book shows working implementations
of data handling and machine learning algorithms using real-life biological datasets and problems, such as gene
expression analysis; disease prediction; image recognition; SNP association with phenotypes and diseases. Considering
the importance of visualization for data interpretation, especially in biological systems, there is a dedicated chapter
for the ease of data visualization and plotting. Every chapter is designed to be interactive and is accompanied with
Jupyter notebook to prompt readers to practice in their local systems. Other avant-garde component of the book is the
inclusion of a machine learning project, wherein various machine learning algorithms are applied for the identification
of genes associated with age-related disorders. A systematic understanding of data analysis steps has always been an
important element for biological research. This book is a readily accessible resource that can be used as a handbook for
data analysis, as well as a platter of standard code templates for building models.
Hands-On Exploratory Data Analysis with R Sep 06 2020 Learn exploratory data analysis concepts using powerful R
packages to enhance your R data analysis skills Key Features Speed up your data analysis projects using powerful R
packages and techniques Create multiple hands-on data analysis projects using real-world data Discover and practice
graphical exploratory analysis techniques across domains Book Description Hands-On Exploratory Data Analysis with R will
help you build not just a foundation but also expertise in the elementary ways to analyze data. You will learn how to
understand your data and summarize its main characteristics. You'll also uncover the structure of your data, and you'll
learn graphical and numerical techniques using the R language. This book covers the entire exploratory data analysis
(EDA) process--data collection, generating statistics, distribution, and invalidating the hypothesis. As you progress
through the book, you will learn how to set up a data analysis environment with tools such as ggplot2, knitr, and R
Markdown, using tools such as DOE Scatter Plot and SML2010 for multifactor, optimization, and regression data problems.
By the end of this book, you will be able to successfully carry out a preliminary investigation on any dataset, identify
hidden insights, and present your results in a business context. What you will learn Learn powerful R techniques to

speed up your data analysis projects Import, clean, and explore data using powerful R packages Practice graphical
exploratory analysis techniques Create informative data analysis reports using ggplot2 Identify and clean missing and
erroneous data Explore data analysis techniques to analyze multi-factor datasets Who this book is for Hands-On
Exploratory Data Analysis with R is for data enthusiasts who want to build a strong foundation for data analysis. If you
are a data analyst, data engineer, software engineer, or product manager, this book will sharpen your skills in the
complete workflow of exploratory data analysis.
Hands-On Data Analysis with Pandas Jun 27 2022 Get to grips with pandas—a versatile and high-performance Python library
for data manipulation, analysis, and discovery Key FeaturesPerform efficient data analysis and manipulation tasks using
pandasApply pandas to different real-world domains using step-by-step demonstrationsGet accustomed to using pandas as an
effective data exploration toolBook Description Data analysis has become a necessary skill in a variety of positions
where knowing how to work with data and extract insights can generate significant value. Hands-On Data Analysis with
Pandas will show you how to analyze your data, get started with machine learning, and work effectively with Python
libraries often used for data science, such as pandas, NumPy, matplotlib, seaborn, and scikit-learn. Using real-world
datasets, you will learn how to use the powerful pandas library to perform data wrangling to reshape, clean, and
aggregate your data. Then, you will learn how to conduct exploratory data analysis by calculating summary statistics and
visualizing the data to find patterns. In the concluding chapters, you will explore some applications of anomaly
detection, regression, clustering, and classification, using scikit-learn, to make predictions based on past data. By
the end of this book, you will be equipped with the skills you need to use pandas to ensure the veracity of your data,
visualize it for effective decision-making, and reliably reproduce analyses across multiple datasets. What you will
learnUnderstand how data analysts and scientists gather and analyze dataPerform data analysis and data wrangling in
PythonCombine, group, and aggregate data from multiple sourcesCreate data visualizations with pandas, matplotlib, and
seabornApply machine learning (ML) algorithms to identify patterns and make predictionsUse Python data science libraries
to analyze real-world datasetsUse pandas to solve common data representation and analysis problemsBuild Python scripts,
modules, and packages for reusable analysis codeWho this book is for This book is for data analysts, data science
beginners, and Python developers who want to explore each stage of data analysis and scientific computing using a wide
range of datasets. You will also find this book useful if you are a data scientist who is looking to implement pandas in
machine learning. Working knowledge of Python programming language will be beneficial.
Computerized Data Acquisition and Analysis for the Life Sciences Jan 29 2020 Computerized data acquisition systems are
often the principal method of recording experimental results. This book takes the reader step-by-step through the
process of data acquisition and analysis, explaining how to set up the systems and obtain useful information from the
data recorded. In an easy-to-read style, the author guides researchers through the basics of data acquisition systems,
explaining the important underlying concepts, and giving numerous examples of how to analyze the recorded information.
While aimed at researchers in the life sciences, the topics covered are general and will be valuable to anyone
interested in learning to use data acquisition systems. The principles can be applied to the collection of data from
respiratory apparatus to behavioral science experiments, and a host of other situations. Many illustrations and worked
examples accompany the text, and the mathematics are kept simple. This book is an invaluable tool for the nonengineer
who is collecting and analyzing experimental data using data acquisition systems. Researchers, graduate students, and
technicians will find it an up-to-date and indispensable guide for setting up equipment and getting the most out of
their data.
The Little Book of Fundamental Indicators: Hands-On Market Analysis with Python Oct 27 2019 The goal of this little
book is to help you find your way around the chaotic world of the financial markets. Stop trusting other people's
opinions and make your own. Here are tools to explore the markets and find answers to your fundamental stock-market
questions.We'll start with the S&P 500, my favorite index and the world's economic barometer. This powerful and telling
index comprise some 80% of all equity market value in the US and 30% of its revenue comes from outside the United
States. It is also the benchmark against which all other financial products are measured. Most chapters in this book
will use this index in one form or another. We'll continue by exploring the VIX, the Yield Curve, the Case-Shiller Home
Price Index, the Consumer Price Index and much more. This book assumes that you have some Python experience, a working
interpreter on your computer and the basics of operating a Jupyter notebook. I will show you in simple terms where to
find market data, how to prepare it and visualize it using Python and Jupyter notebooks. You will find a link at the
beginning of each chapter to access the source code and a paragraph explaining where and how to download the required
market data.You won't find trading setups or financial advice here. This is exactly what this book isn't about. Instead,
you will acquire a simple set of scripts and data sources to explore, learn and build anything you want.
Software Verification and Analysis Jun 23 2019 “The situation is good, but not hopeless” (Polish folk wisdom) The text
is devoted to the Software Analysis and Testing (SAT) methods and s- porting tools for assessing and, if possible,
improving software quality, specifically its correctness. The term quality assurance is avoided for it is this author’s
firm belief that in the current state of the art that goal is unattainable, a plethora of “gu- anteed” solutions to the
problem notwithstanding. Therefore, the rather awkward phrase “improving correctness” is to be understood as an effort
to minimize the number of residual programming faults (“bugs”) and their impact on the software’s behavior, that is, to
make the faults tolerable. It is clear that such a minimalist approach is a result of frustration. Indeed, having spent
years developing software and teaching (preaching?) “How to do it right,” I still do not know how to go about it with
any degree of certainty! It appears then I probably should stop right now, for who with a modicum of common sense would
reach for a text that does not offer salvation but (as will be seen) hard work and misery? If I intend to continue, it
is only that I suspect there are many professionals out there who have similar doubts. And they are the intended
audience of this project. The philosophical underpinning of the text is the importance of sound engine- ing practices in
software development.
Guide to Intelligent Data Analysis Sep 26 2019 Each passing year bears witness to the development of ever more powerful
computers, increasingly fast and cheap storage media, and even higher bandwidth data connections. This makes it easy to
believe that we can now – at least in principle – solve any problem we are faced with so long as we only have enough
data. Yet this is not the case. Although large databases allow us to retrieve many different single pieces of
information and to compute simple aggregations, general patterns and regularities often go undetected. Furthermore, it
is exactly these patterns, regularities and trends that are often most valuable. To avoid the danger of “drowning in
information, but starving for knowledge” the branch of research known as data analysis has emerged, and a considerable
number of methods and software tools have been developed. However, it is not these tools alone but the intelligent
application of human intuition in combination with computational power, of sound background knowledge with computeraided modeling, and of critical reflection with convenient automatic model construction, that results in successful
intelligent data analysis projects. Guide to Intelligent Data Analysis provides a hands-on instructional approach to
many basic data analysis techniques, and explains how these are used to solve data analysis problems. Topics and
features: guides the reader through the process of data analysis, following the interdependent steps of project
understanding, data understanding, data preparation, modeling, and deployment and monitoring; equips the reader with the

necessary information in order to obtain hands-on experience of the topics under discussion; provides a review of the
basics of classical statistics that support and justify many data analysis methods, and a glossary of statistical terms;
includes numerous examples using R and KNIME, together with appendices introducing the open source software; integrates
illustrations and case-study-style examples to support pedagogical exposition. This practical and systematic
textbook/reference for graduate and advanced undergraduate students is also essential reading for all professionals who
face data analysis problems. Moreover, it is a book to be used following one’s exploration of it. Dr. Michael R.
Berthold is Nycomed-Professor of Bioinformatics and Information Mining at the University of Konstanz, Germany. Dr.
Christian Borgelt is Principal Researcher at the Intelligent Data Analysis and Graphical Models Research Unit of the
European Centre for Soft Computing, Spain. Dr. Frank Höppner is Professor of Information Systems at Ostfalia University
of Applied Sciences, Germany. Dr. Frank Klawonn is a Professor in the Department of Computer Science and Head of the
Data Analysis and Pattern Recognition Laboratory at Ostfalia University of Applied Sciences, Germany. He is also Head of
the Bioinformatics and Statistics group at the Helmholtz Centre for Infection Research, Braunschweig, Germany.
Hands-on Math for Data Analysis & Probability, Grade 9-12 Mar 01 2020
Hands on Applied Finite Element Analysis Aug 18 2021 The main purpose of this book is to equip, undergraduate/graduate
students and professionals, who are craving to start up or enhance their learning with hands-on experience in solving
real-life Finite Element Analysis (FEA) problems. This textbook is specially designed for mechanical, aeronautical,
mechatronics, biomedical (i.e. orthopedics and dental studies), geotechnics and civil engineering students who are
focusing on stress/strain analysis, heat transfer, and vibration characteristics of the problem of their interest. At
the same time, this book may also serve the students from different backgrounds, who have a common or special interest
in FEA.
Hands-On Data Analysis with Scala Oct 08 2020 Master scala's advanced techniques to solve real-world problems in data
analysis and gain valuable insights from your data Key Features A beginner's guide for performing data analysis loaded
with numerous rich, practical examples Access to popular Scala libraries such as Breeze, Saddle for efficient data
manipulation and exploratory analysis Develop applications in Scala for real-time analysis and machine learning in
Apache Spark Book Description Efficient business decisions with an accurate sense of business data helps in delivering
better performance across products and services. This book helps you to leverage the popular Scala libraries and tools
for performing core data analysis tasks with ease. The book begins with a quick overview of the building blocks of a
standard data analysis process. You will learn to perform basic tasks like Extraction, Staging, Validation, Cleaning,
and Shaping of datasets. You will later deep dive into the data exploration and visualization areas of the data analysis
life cycle. You will make use of popular Scala libraries like Saddle, Breeze, Vegas, and PredictionIO for processing
your datasets. You will learn statistical methods for deriving meaningful insights from data. You will also learn to
create applications for Apache Spark 2.x on complex data analysis, in real-time. You will discover traditional machine
learning techniques for doing data analysis. Furthermore, you will also be introduced to neural networks and deep
learning from a data analysis standpoint. By the end of this book, you will be capable of handling large sets of
structured and unstructured data, perform exploratory analysis, and building efficient Scala applications for
discovering and delivering insights What you will learn Techniques to determine the validity and confidence level of
data Apply quartiles and n-tiles to datasets to see how data is distributed into many buckets Create data pipelines that
combine multiple data lifecycle steps Use built-in features to gain a deeper understanding of the data Apply Lasso
regression analysis method to your data Compare Apache Spark API with traditional Apache Spark data analysis Who this
book is for If you are a data scientist or a data analyst who wants to learn how to perform data analysis using Scala,
this book is for you. All you need is knowledge of the basic fundamentals of Scala programming.
Cutting-edge Marketing Analytics Jul 25 2019 This is today's most complete and practical guide to modern marketing
analytics methods and tools. Through real case studies, you'll learn how to connect marketing inputs to customer
behavior, use predictive models to develop forward-looking, what-if scenarios, and effectively apply analytics to
strategic decision making in marketing. Covering the three core areas of marketing analytics - statistical analysis,
experiments, and managerial intuition - the book is organized to help you apply the right analytics processes to each
strategic marketing question. For each challenge, the authors fully describe the needed methodology, illuminating it
with case studies that show the appropriate quantitative and data analysis tools at work. Each chapter mirrors a module
within a typical masters-level Marketing Analytics course. For each marketing problem, the authors help you: Identify
the right data and analytics techniques Conduct the analysis and obtain insights from it Outline what-if scenarios and
define optimal solutions Connect your insights to strategic marketing decisions As you proceed, you'll gain an in-depth
understanding of: The importance of marketing analytics for forward-looking and systematic allocation of marketing
resources How to integrate quantitative analysis with managerial sensibility How to conduct strategic marketing data
analysis via linear regression, logistic regression, cluster analysis, and Anova models The role of careful experimental
design in marketing analytics and resource allocation Each chapter contains technical notes that provide the statistical
knowledge you'll need to conduct the analysis, paired with case studies of real companies addressing marketing issues,
and real data you can use to apply the concepts and perform the analysis yourself.
Hands-On Geospatial Analysis with R and QGIS Dec 22 2021 Practical examples with real-world projects in GIS, Remote
sensing, Geospatial data management and Analysis using the R programming language Key FeaturesUnderstand the basics of R
and QGIS to work with GIS and remote sensing dataLearn to manage, manipulate, and analyze spatial data using R and
QGISApply machine learning algorithms to geospatial data using R and QGISBook Description Managing spatial data has
always been challenging and it's getting more complex as the size of data increases. Spatial data is actually big data
and you need different tools and techniques to work your way around to model and create different workflows. R and QGIS
have powerful features that can make this job easier. This book is your companion for applying machine learning
algorithms on GIS and remote sensing data. You’ll start by gaining an understanding of the nature of spatial data and
installing R and QGIS. Then, you’ll learn how to use different R packages to import, export, and visualize data, before
doing the same in QGIS. Screenshots are included to ease your understanding. Moving on, you’ll learn about different
aspects of managing and analyzing spatial data, before diving into advanced topics. You’ll create powerful data
visualizations using ggplot2, ggmap, raster, and other packages of R. You’ll learn how to use QGIS 3.2.2 to visualize
and manage (create, edit, and format) spatial data. Different types of spatial analysis are also covered using R.
Finally, you’ll work with landslide data from Bangladesh to create a landslide susceptibility map using different
machine learning algorithms. By reading this book, you’ll transition from being a beginner to an intermediate user of
GIS and remote sensing data in no time. What you will learnInstall R and QGISGet familiar with the basics of R
programming and QGISVisualize quantitative and qualitative data to create mapsFind out the basics of raster data and how
to use them in R and QGISPerform geoprocessing tasks and automate them using the graphical modeler of QGISApply
different machine learning algorithms on satellite data for landslide susceptibility mapping and predictionWho this book
is for This book is great for geographers, environmental scientists, statisticians, and every professional who deals
with spatial data. If you want to learn how to handle GIS and remote sensing data, then this book is for you. Basic
knowledge of R and QGIS would be helpful but is not necessary.

Hands-on Time Series Analysis with Python Aug 06 2020 Learn the concepts of time series from traditional to bleedingedge techniques. This book uses comprehensive examples to clearly illustrate statistical approaches and methods of
analyzing time series data and its utilization in the real world. All the code is available in Jupyter notebooks. You'll
begin by reviewing time series fundamentals, the structure of time series data, pre-processing, and how to craft the
features through data wrangling. Next, you'll look at traditional time series techniques like ARMA, SARIMAX, VAR, and
VARMA using trending framework like StatsModels and pmdarima. The book also explains building classification models
using sktime, and covers advanced deep learning-based techniques like ANN, CNN, RNN, LSTM, GRU and Autoencoder to solve
time series problem using Tensorflow. It concludes by explaining the popular framework fbprophet for modeling time
series analysis. After reading Hands -On Time Series Analysis with Python, you'll be able to apply these new techniques
in industries, such as oil and gas, robotics, manufacturing, government, banking, retail, healthcare, and more. What
You'll Learn: · Explains basics to advanced concepts of time series · How to design, develop, train, and validate timeseries methodologies · What are smoothing, ARMA, ARIMA, SARIMA,SRIMAX, VAR, VARMA techniques in time series and how to
optimally tune parameters to yield best results · Learn how to leverage bleeding-edge techniques such as ANN, CNN, RNN,
LSTM, GRU, Autoencoder to solve both Univariate and multivariate problems by using two types of data preparation methods
for time series. · Univariate and multivariate problem solving using fbprophet. Who This Book Is For Data scientists,
data analysts, financial analysts, and stock market researchers
Hands-On Data Analysis with NumPy and pandas Jun 15 2021 Get to grips with the most popular Python packages that make
data analysis possible Key Features Explore the tools you need to become a data analyst Discover practical examples to
help you grasp data processing concepts Walk through hierarchical indexing and grouping for data analysis Book
Description Python, a multi-paradigm programming language, has become the language of choice for data scientists for
visualization, data analysis, and machine learning. Hands-On Data Analysis with NumPy and Pandas starts by guiding you
in setting up the right environment for data analysis with Python, along with helping you install the correct Python
distribution. In addition to this, you will work with the Jupyter notebook and set up a database. Once you have covered
Jupyter, you will dig deep into Python’s NumPy package, a powerful extension with advanced mathematical functions. You
will then move on to creating NumPy arrays and employing different array methods and functions. You will explore
Python’s pandas extension which will help you get to grips with data mining and learn to subset your data. Last but not
the least you will grasp how to manage your datasets by sorting and ranking them. By the end of this book, you will have
learned to index and group your data for sophisticated data analysis and manipulation. What you will learn Understand
how to install and manage Anaconda Read, sort, and map data using NumPy and pandas Find out how to create and slice data
arrays using NumPy Discover how to subset your DataFrames using pandas Handle missing data in a pandas DataFrame Explore
hierarchical indexing and plotting with pandas Who this book is for Hands-On Data Analysis with NumPy and Pandas is for
you if you are a Python developer and want to take your first steps into the world of data analysis. No previous
experience of data analysis is required to enjoy this book.
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